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Year 6 Residential – Tattenhall Centre 
Tuesday 3rd - Friday 6th May 2022 

 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We have reserved places for a Year 6 residential to the Tattenhall Centre in Cheshire in May 
2022. As you will no doubt be aware, we have not been able to run residentials for the previous 
two years and although the current guidance is for trips to be able to run, if there is any change 
in guidance in the upcoming weeks then we may need to review our preparations.  
 
The centre https://conwaycentres.co.uk/tattenhall provides dormitory accommodation and during 
their stay all pupils will have the opportunity to take part in climbing, orienteering, and hill walking. 
The visit will also give the children the opportunity of developing their personal and social skills.  
 
All the staff at the centre are suitably qualified to instruct the various activities and all specialist 
equipment is provided by the centre. The total cost of the visit will be £330 and this will include 
the cost of all travel, meals, insurances, accommodation, all activities and the use of the facilities. 
We would like all children to attend the residential as we believe it forms an important part of their 
social development and will also develop skills in numerous areas including Outdoor Adventurous 
Activities, which is part of the P.E. curriculum. 
 
A meeting regarding this visit will be held shortly where we will give out more information.  
 
The aims of the residential are : 

• Learning new skills  

• Gain an appreciation of the natural environment  

• Exciting activities 

• Developing an awareness of the needs of others  

• Meeting personal challenges 
 

https://conwaycentres.co.uk/tattenhall
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If you want to discuss any aspect of this trip prior to the meeting, please do not hesitate to contact 
Mrs Kililiku in school. 
 
We ask that a deposit of £110 is payable to the school office by Monday 28th February 2022 and 
that the balance of £220 is paid either in full by 25th April 2022 or instalments of: 
 
Monday 28 February £110 Deposit 
Monday 28 March  £110  
Monday 25 April  £110 
 
Payment is preferred via BACS but we can also accept cheques. If paying by BACS, please use 
the reference of “child’s surnameTATTENHALL” eg JonesTATTENHALL 
 
Bank:                             Lloyds Bank 
Account Name:             Avalon School Educational Trust 
Account Number:          03074431 
Sort Code:                     30-15-52 
 
We cannot accept cash in school. 
 
 

Yours Sincerely  
 

Mr Ashton 
 

Deputy Headteacher 
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Please complete and return to the school office no later than Monday 28th February 2022. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Residential 
Tuesday 3rd - Friday 6th May 2022 

 
 

 
I give permission for my child __________________________ to attend the Tattenhall residential 

in May 2022. I have paid the deposit of £110 via BACS / cheque. 

 
 I will pay in instalments via BACS as listed. 
 
I will pay the balance of £220 via BACS / cheque no later Monday 25th April 2022.  
 
 
Signed _________________________________ 
 
Date __________________________________ 
 
 
 


